Sent: 23 November 2015 13:05
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 9 St George's Terrace

| live at Flat 4, 10 St George's Terrace, and want to comment on the Application
2104/7274/P and 2014/7336/L re the Ground Floor, 9 St George's Terrace. | have
had a chance to look at the revised plans and, despite the modifications, my
concerns remain the same as the objection to the original plans, being the loss of
gardens and above all the risk of damage to these fragile houses. A concrete box
with some artificial grass on top is not a real garden.

Best Regards

Lady Patricia Stephens



